
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX:WPG, WPGO) is pleased to advise that it has 
commenced a program of RC percussion drilling in the immediate vicinity of the 
Tunkillia 223 deposit.   
Three high priority targets were identified during a program of calcrete sampling in 
late 2015 (detailed in the Company’s ASX Announcement of 21 December 2015).   
Drilling has now commenced on the Area 51 and Tomahawk Extended anomalies. 
The drilling program, which was delayed due to wet weather, is expected to take 
approximately three weeks. 
A third anomaly, Hatchet, will be drilled at a later stage. 
These three targets, all located within close proximity to the existing Tunkillia 223 
deposit, are shown in Figure 1. 

 

Figure 1: Tunkillia drilling targets 

Further Information 
For further information please contact WPG’s Managing Director & CEO, Martin 
Jacobsen or CFO Wayne Rossiter on (02) 9251 1044. 
 

29 March 2016 

ASX and Media Release 
 

Tunkillia drilling program commences 


